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Leebotwood and Longnor Parish Council 
Co-option of Councillors is called for Longnor ward of Leebotwood and Longnor Parish Council
Following the local elections, the Council has yet to fill four positions. 
Applications are now being sought from any suitably qualified person who wishes to stand for co-option onto the Council.

Written applications should be made to the Clerk of the Council by no later than 24th May 2021 and these will be considered at the Parish Council Meeting to be held on 26th May 2021.

For an informal discussion, please contact the Clerk to the Council.
This notice is dated 13th May 2021
Gwilym J. Rippon Cert He Ceg, Fellow SLCC
CiLCA (England and Wales)
12 Agincourt Drive,
Guilsfield,

Welshpool,

Powys, SY21 9NA

Tel:  01938 554065
E-mail: parishclerkll@gmail.com
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